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The committee was chaired by Ms. Christina Wray (October 2019-April 2020). The meetings 
were facilitated by Dr. Melody Bowdon, Associate Vice Provost for Student Learning and 
Academic Success. 
 
During the year, four meetings were held [October 2019, November 2019, January 2020, and 
February 2020].  
 
The committee reviewed its responsibilities as listed in the Faculty Senate Constitution and 
addressed questions regarding its mission and role. The committee name, roles, and 
responsibilities were revised over the course of the year and presented to Faculty Senate for 
approval. The committee received an update on curriculum alignment projects with partner 
state colleges and ongoing updates on the GEP Refresh. No courses were reviewed during the 
2019-2020 academic year. 


